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NEWSLETTER

We would like to remind everyone about the safety in and around our school car
parks and crossing. Please do not park across or in driveways along Marina View
Drive and Picasso Drive. We have also noticed many people parking on the yellow
lines at the exit to the carpark across the road - it is illegal to park on yellow lines,
and anyone found to be doing this will be reported to our local Constable.
We also encourage children and parents to use the pedestrian crossing and the
paths into the school grounds, and not to walk through the staff carpark at the front
office. 

MUFTI DAY
Friday 23rd September

Wear red & yellow mufti and
bring a gold coin donation to

show your support.

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards
Maurice Young
Principal

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

SEPTEMBER

15th       Student Led Conferences

             School will finish at 12:30pm 

16th       Y8 Leaders Trip to Hobbiton

22nd     Y8 HPV #2 Immunisations

23rd      MUFTI DAY for Surf Life Saving

28th      Y7/8 Volleyball Zones

29th      Netball Prize Giving 12:30pm Hall

30th      TERM 3 ENDS @ 2:15pmOUT OF ZONE APPLICATIONS
We may have limited Out of Zone spaces available across the school for the October
Ballot, however these have not yet been determined. Out of Zone applicants are
welcome to complete an application form. Anyone who lives out of zone and has
siblings joining us in 2023 will need to complete an out of zone application form by
Wednesday 28 September (forms are held at the office). Applicants will then be
advised in writing following the Ballot date of Wednesday 19th October.

OCTOBER
17th                TERM 4  BEGINS @ 8:50am

25th - 28th    YEAR 7 ACTIVITY WEEK

                       YEAR 8 CAMP

PARKING REMINDER

AIMS GAMES 
Congratulations to our Year 7/8 Rippa Rugby Team who came 2nd in the AIMS
Competition which ran from 3 - 10th September. An amazing achievement out of 37
teams competing. We are very proud of the team and their efforts, and would like to
give a special thanks to Mel Kimber and Isaac Oldham for all the organising that
went into this campaign, and the management of the team while at the competition.
Refer to photos and write up on Page 3.

MUFTI DAY
Friday 23rd September



If your child's contact details need updating
with new contact phone numbers, address, or

email address please email
office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

TERM 3 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES

N/A
$19.50
$14.00
N/A
$97.00
$12.50
$23.00 (Y7)
$36.00 (Y8)

The Munch Box will available two days in
Term 3, MONDAY & FRIDAY. 
Menus available on our school website or
Facebook page MVS Munch Box.

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

BRAIN PLAY SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY CLASSES  
5 - 13years . 9 venues across Auckland and online. Topics this term
include 3D printing, electronics, coding, animation, STEM experiments &
more. Free trials available for new students
www.brainplay.co.nz

WAITAKERE CRICKET CLUB OPEN DAY
Sunday 25th September, 1pm - 3pm
Te Atatu Park, 39 Neil Ave, Te Atatu Peninsula
Special guest, fun activities, sausage sizzle and more. 
Registrations open to all age groups, grades and levels

GIVE BMX A GO!
On Sunday the 25th September Waitakere BMX is hosting a Family
Open Day from 10.30am through to 1.30pm. Come on down and give
BMX a go in a fun and family-friendly environment.
103 Glen Road Ranui, Email: waitakerebmx@gmail.com, 027 492 5690

KUMEU CRICKET CLUB
Play cricket this summer for Kumeu. Registrations open 1st August.
www.kumeucricket.com

15th Mahuru 2022  I   Issue 14 Marina View School Newsletter

COMMUNITY NOTICES
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Y0/1  Team Scott
Y2        Team Ashford
Y3        Team van Beek
Y4        Team O'Reilly-Dodd
Y5        Team Moore
Y6        Team Oldham
Y7/8  Team Broadhurst  
                                                              

PTA NEWS
WHITTAKERS CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER
Thank you so much to all our families who have sold their
box, or multiple boxes of chocolates so far. There is one
more week to sell as the campaign will finish next Friday
23rd September. 
If you have a box and are unable to sell the rest of it
please return it to the school office as soon as possible.

LUNCH ORDERS

GARDENS FOR SALE

On Monday 22nd August 2022, New Zealand
Modern School of Music held its Piano Practical
Exams. 
Congratulations to Maya McCullough and
Claire Li, who achieved Honours, and to Serena
Pinto who achieved Merit in the  Preliminary
Grade Exam. A wonderful achievement!

NZ MODERN SCHOOL 
OF MUSIC AWARDS

We still have two of the gardens that our Year 7 & 8
Technology students made last term, available for purchase
if anyone in our community is interested - they are $99 each
which covers the cost of the materials. If you are interested
in purchasing one please email office@marinaview.school.nz

TOTS TO TEENS SEPT/NOV ISSUE digital 
magazine is available here 

https://issue2209.totstoteens.co.nz/

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.brainplay.co.nz/
mailto:waitakerebmx@gmail.com
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/970s63
https://issue2209.totstoteens.co.nz/
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After a two year campaign the Year Seven and Eight mixed rippa team were able to travel down to Tauranga to
compete in the AIMS Games, the biggest intermediate sports competition in New Zealand. They ended up finishing
second in their pool only narrowly losing to Palmerston North Intermediate School 5-7 and qualifying for the top
premiership grade. The team played another round robin against the other teams who had finished 1st or 2nd in their
pool play and were undefeated meaning they made it to the semi final against a good Helensville team. They beat them
4 - 1 and faced Palmerston North in the final. It was a very exciting game and the students left nothing on the field. We
are extremely proud of what they have achieved and are 2nd in New Zealand. A massive thank you to Isaac and Brownz
for coaching the team and to the parents who came down and supported us. Below are some comments from the kids
about their week. 

This was one of the best week's of my life because I got to spend it with my closest friends and represent MVS with
something I love - George 
 
It was a great experience because we were able to work hard and get to the final - Sonny
 
I loved that we had this week away doing something we enjoy and being able to connect with the other schools - Knox 
 
I had a great experience being with my friends and came away with some excellent wins - Jess 
 
I had a brilliant week away bonding with my peers and playing a sport I really enjoy. I am proud that our team came
away with 2nd place. - Micaela  
 
Aims was a really cool and enjoyable experience. I really liked going and doing activities with the team and going to the
games and then having a good outcome - Tess 

My journey at the Zespri AIMS Games has been a wonderful experience for me, like going to cool activities with all my
friends and having time off school to round it all up. My time at the Zespri AIMS Games was one of the coolest
experiences I have ever had - Lucas 
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SPORTS
AIMS RIPPA RUGBY TEAM SUCCESS
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Thank you to all those parents who helped out in our Outdoor Education Programme at Carey Park, on Thursday 1st and
Friday 2nd September. Your special efforts were much appreciated. Our students loved your encouragement to
participate in a range of very cool social and physical challenges. These included crate stacking, archery, air rifles, flying
fox, problem solving and rock climbing. The weather was lovely and there were lots of happy smiling faces everyday.
Tina Sutton, Jenny Kellie, Olivia Leask, David Moore

YEAR 5 OUTDOOR EDUCATION AT CAREY PARK
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

MARINA VIEW SCHOOL MAUNGA MOMENT
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Room 18 ~ Maunga Moments ~ Outdoor Education at Carey Park
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Over the past few weeks, the Year 7 & 8 students have
been busy preparing for the Market Day, as part of this
term's enquiry 'Big Business'. The student's ran a 'test store'
and took orders for their products, which they have been
busy working on producing in order to sell on Market Day,
which will be next Thursday 22nd September.

Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and 
after school care. 

Onsite at Marina View School.
To find out more information or to book
contact Sachin on 021 832 181, email
kidsknection@outlook.com or fill in an

enrolment form online at
www.kidsknection.com
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YEAR 7/8 BIG BUSINESS

YEAR 0/1 ROADWISE
Our Year 0, 1 & 2 children have been participating in a road safety programme run by our local Constable around
crossing roads safely. The students were shown how to cross on a road crossing safely, and we are sure the children will
be able to put what they have learnt to practise, to ensure they are keeping themselves safe around roads.


